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S t o g n e ^ J l i c j w 

From: Ocean Munds-Dry [Omundsdry@hollandhart.com] Sent: Mon 7/31/2006 4:04 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Petrohawk application for Simultaneous Dedication 
Attachments: 

Thanks very much for taking a look at this application (and approving some of the others). The #6 well 
unorthodox location and dedication to the spacing unit was approved in Admin Order NSL-2873-A. However, 
NSL-2873-B omitted the #6 well from the unit because the well was P&A'd. Would you like for me to amend our 
application to include a request for the UWL? 

I did check with Petrohawk and the spacing unit to the west towards which the well is encroaching is also 
operated by Petrohawk and ownership is common pursuant to Rule 1210. 

Thanks again, 
Ocean 

From: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD [mailto:michael.stogner@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2006 5:03 PM 
To: Ocean Munds-Dry 
Subject: RE: Petrohawk application for Simultaneous Dedication 

RE: State "A" A/C-3 Well No. 6 (30-025-09302), located 1980' FSL & 2310' FEL (J) Sec. 10-T23S-R36E 

In reviewing your request to Simultanious Dedicate the #6 well into the existing 320-acre E/2 spacing 
unit. Being only 330 feet from the outer boundary of this unit and quarter section, it's obvious that this 
well is unorthodox [see Special Rule 3 (A) (2)]. 

Probably not, but is the notice you provided adequate to cover this unorthodox location [see Div. Rule 
1210.A (2)] that is affecting acreage that the applicant is operating? 

From: Ocean Munds-Dry [mailto:Omundsdry@hollandhart.com] 
Sent: Wed 7/26/2006 3:23 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Subject: Petrohawk application for Simultaneous Dedication 

Mr. Stogner: 
We filed an application on behalf of Petrohawk Operating on June 21, 2006 for administrative approval 
of infill gas wells and simultaneous dedication in S8-T22S-R36E (in addition to 3 other similar 
applications). Petrohawk has informed me that they have a rig available on August 1 which they would 
like to utilize. Would you please let me know the status of this application and if you have any questions 
or concerns? 

As always, I appreciate your time and attention to this matter. 

Thank you, 
Ocean 

Ocean Munds-Dry 
Holland & Hart LLP 
110 N. Guadalupe Suite 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
Phone (505) 988-4421 
Fax (866) 851-8340 

https://webmail.state.nm.us/exchange/MSTOGNER/Inbox/RE:%20Petrohawk%20app 8/1/2006 


